
  Public Calendar

July 2020

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4

5

Worship Assembly
10:30am - 11:30am

6 7

Live Stream Study:
Hebrews
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Andrew Dow (Conroe, TX),
Danny Dow (Sinton, TX), and
Pat Jones (Lufkin, TX)
discuss the book of Hebrews
online.

8 9 10 11

12

Worship Assembly
10:30am - 11:30am

13 14

Live Stream Study:
Hebrews
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Andrew Dow (Conroe, TX),
Danny Dow (Sinton, TX), and
Pat Jones (Lufkin, TX)
discuss the book of Hebrews
online.

15 16 17 18

19

Worship Assembly
10:30am - 11:30am

20 21

Live Stream Study:
Hebrews
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Andrew Dow (Conroe, TX),
Danny Dow (Sinton, TX), and
Pat Jones (Lufkin, TX)
discuss the book of Hebrews
online.

22 23 24 25

26

Worship Assembly
10:30am - 11:30am

27 28

Live Stream Study:
Hebrews
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Andrew Dow (Conroe, TX),
Danny Dow (Sinton, TX), and
Pat Jones (Lufkin, TX)
discuss the book of Hebrews
online.

29 30

Live Stream Study:
Revelation
11:30am - 12:30pm
The book of Revelation is
challenging, but it is not
beyond our abilities to
understand. We can
understand the overarching
message of this wonderfully

31
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encouraging book!
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